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Marathon Petroleum Corporation  
1215 K. Street, Suite 1570 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
Tel: 916-462-5060 

October 6, 2022 
 
Chair David Hochschild 
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
  
Dear Chair Hochschild: 
 
I am writing in response to your letter dated September 30, 2022.  Marathon appreciates the dialogue 
over the course of the last week with yourself and senior level members of the California Energy 
Commission (CEC).  As discussed, we are unable to provide a written public response that addresses 
these issues in detail, as doing so would disclose business sensitive information and could raise anti-
trust concerns. 
 
I look forward to arranging a more suitable forum to discuss these topics and what Marathon is 
doing to meet the needs of consumers and business in the state of California. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Stephen Konig 
 

Stephen Konig 
 


